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Heller, Richard

From: Christa Hamann-Paul [chamann@twparchitecture.com]
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2007 11:22 AM

To: Heller, Richard

Cc: Bruemmer, Bob; Steve Peterman

Subject: Request to Vacate City's right-of-way

Dear Rick, per our conversation on September 13th | am following up with an email describing our intent to vacate
the City's right-of-way into the site located at 3413 Rapids Drive. Please let me know if this will be enough.

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council,

We are requesting to vacate City’s right-of-way located at 3413 Rapids Drive. The reason we are making this
request is to move the City’s right-of-way up to align with the adjacent properties in order to allow Landmark
Credit Union enough room to create an access drive off Floyd Drive. This drive will allow their customers access
to the drive-up tellers. Please let us know your thoughts on this issue.

Thank you,

Christa Hamann-Paul
Project Designer

Torke Wirth Pujara

13100 Watertown Plank Road
Elm Grove, WI 53122
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